
HADDON SAVINGS – CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) OPERATIONS 

We realize COVID-19 (Coronavirus) is a concern for many of our customers and in an abundance 

of caution and in the best interest of you, our Valued Clients and Employees, responding in a 

responsible matter to the coronavirus pandemic, Haddon Savings Bank will close our lobbies to 

walk-in business with availability by appointments. We will still have services accessible 

during our regular hours through our convenient drive-up windows for the present time.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and make decisions on when to return to normal 

operations. To reduce your need to travel, we encourage you to access our online and mobile 

banking services. Please feel free and we invite you to call any time during our operating hours 

if you have any questions. 

We are continuously seeking ways to make your banking easier and as a reminder, you can 

access your accounts from a computer or mobile device 24/7 at:      

www.haddonsavings.com 

Our Digital banking provides you safe and secure access to your Haddon Savings accounts. View 

account balances, transaction history, transfer funds and more.  If you aren’t already using 

online and mobile to access your accounts you can still call to ask for help on how to sign up.  

We appreciate your patience and consideration during this unprecedented situation and wish 

everyone well. 

REACH US AT EITHER 856-547-3700 OR 856-429-0036 


